
 
 
 

 
Ref: RD/FO/008/2022 

 
 

Date  : 28th May 2022 
Subject : Non-Academic Tenant 

 

Dear residents, 

 

Please be ensured to keep your details updated. Should you have completed your academics 

and decided to continue your study, please submit your latest offer letter from the institution. 

Otherwise, you are considered the Non-academic after your study is completed, and the non-

academic rate will be applied.  

 

Those who have no offer letter provided to us and are working (no longer studying) are also 

considered non-academic.  

 

The non-academic rate will be used on 1st January 2023 only for in-house non-academic 

tenants. 

 

Your understanding on this matter will be highly appreciated. Should there be any doubts, 

please do not hesitate to contact us at +673 872 5688.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dk Izyan Syazwani Pg Hj Tajudin 

Room Division Manager 
UBDCorp Sdn Bhd 

 
 


